
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THROUGH THE KEYHOLE WITH PRIMARY 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

As part of our World Book Day celebrations 
Primary 1 took part in an 'Unusual Places to Read' 

competition. They took pictures of themselves 
reading in the strangest of places. Take a look at 

their very creative ideas! 
 

 
 
 

In November and December our new topic is 
‘Toys!’ We will look at the difference between 
toys in the past and toys in the present. We will 

also look at toys from around the world and 
Christmas traditions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

P1 have been busy planting and take caring of radishes 
and peas. Hopefully soon we will be able to plant the 

seedlings into our community garden. We can’t wait to 
taste our home-grown vegetables.  

Termly Newsletter 
Keep up-to-date with the latest school news - Spring 2023 

 

    
 
This term P1 have been exploring the topic of the farm. As 
part of this topic, we have had some very special visitors. 
James the farmer (Miss King’s dad) brought in his tractor 
and talked to us about the life of a farmer. P1 even got a 
chance to sit inside Farmer James' tractor. Lucy the vet 

came to P1 to teach us how to look after sick animals and 
we helped her carry out an operation on teddy.  

 
 

This term we dropped into the P1 classroom to find out what they have been getting up to over the last few 

weeks. P1 have loved having Miss King, a PGCE teaching student, with us this past term. We will really miss 

her in Primary 1 and have loved all the exciting lessons that she taught us! 

 

                 

 

Take a look at what P1 have been up to this term 
during play. From ‘milking cows’ to sorting chicks and 
looking after frog spawn P1 certainly have been busy. 
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Thanks to Noel from 

Arc21 for visiting us 
recently to deliver 

excellent workshops 
based on recycling. 

Pictured: P3 pupils 
enjoying their badge 

making workshop.  

 

 

Thank You! 
 

Thank you to everyone that attended our Easter Assembly in 

March. Huge thanks to Rev. Darran and Ballyloughan Church 

for helping us to host this event at school. 

SCHOOL DIARY DATES 

Book Fair: Wed 11-17 May (mornings only 830-845am) 

Bank Holiday (school closed): Mon 8 May 

Election Day (school closed): Thurs 18 May 

Staff Training Days and Bank Holiday (school closed): Fri 26 – 

Tues 30 May (inclusive) 

P7 Residential: Thurs 1 and Fri 2 June 

Provisional Sports Day Date: Thurs 7th June – weather permitting 

Football Festival/Summer Fair Evening Event: Thurs 15 June 

530-7pm 

 

 

 

      ARC21 Recycling Workshops    

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Making the Most  

of the Good Weather 
 

It has been great to see all classes making 

the most of the recent sunshine and 

planting vegetables in their class raised 

beds!  

 

 
 

 

 

 


